
Ms. Cheryl Laws 
TN Americas LLC 
7135 Minstrel Way, Suite 300 
Columbia, MD  21045 

Dear Ms. Laws, 

In an e-mail dated October 17, 2019, to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), you 
requested the withdrawal of TN Americas LLC’s pending export license application 
(XSNM3809).  In response to the e-mail, the NRC is returning the application to TN Americas 
LLC without further action.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, or the original application, please contact Mr. 
Gary Langlie at (301) 287-9076 or e-mail Gary.Langlie@nrc.gov.  

Sincerely, 
10/18/2019

X Andrea R. Jones
Andrea Jones
Acting Chief
Signed by: Andrea R. Jones

Peter J. Habighorst, Chief 
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
Office of International Programs 

Enclosure: 
Application for Export License 
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